
June 10, 2011 

P.O. Box 700 
Jamestown, NY 14702·0700 
Phone (716) 661-1670 
Fax (71 6) 661-1675 

Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re: New Tariff Schedule, P.S.C. NO.7 Electricity 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 

ElECTRIC 
DISTRICT HEAT 

WATER 
WASTEWATER 
SOLID WASTE 

City of Jamestown, New York, is filing a new Tariff Schedule, P.S.C. NO.7 - Electricity, to 
become effective August 1, 2011. The new Tariff Schedule reflects the conversion of the 
current tariff schedule to an electronic format so that filings can be made with the 
Commission electronically using the Commission's Electronic Tariff System. 

The new schedule will allow the tariff to be posted on the Commission Web Page. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

David L. Leathers 
General Manager 

Jamestown BPU 
Phone (716) 661-1670 

www.jamestownbpu.com 
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